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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Lisa Ransom, Director - Parking & Ground Transportation 

 

Subject: Employee Monthly Parking 

 

Date: April 3, 2017 

 

 Effective Thursday, June 1:  

 

Notifications are being sent to each participating employee in the Monthly Garage Parking program. 

The letter outlines the coming changes to the garage parking areas and future planning needs. A copy 

of the letter is illustrated below and associated map on the next page: 
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